
From: John Beck
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Legistar 58773
Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 2:16:54 PM

Members of the ALRC: I am strongly against a nightclub such as Canopy in a residential neighborhood such as the
900 block of Williamson Street. I am concerned about the effect such a business will have on the safety and
livability of the Wilmar neighborhood. Please vote to deny a liquor license for Canopy.

John Beck
814 Jenifer St.
Madison, WI
53703
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